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JKL’s WEEE DIRECTIVE & CCFL RECYCLING STATEMENT 

 

 

 

The 2012/19/EU “Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment (WEEE) Directive is aimed at 

proper recycling and disposal of finished electrical and electronic equipment products. 

 

JKL Components products are not applicable to the WEEE Directive, as they are not finished 

products and are components that are used within a piece of equipment or in a finished good. 

jaykayelBLOGConsequently, customers that use Cold Cathode Fluorescent lamps within their 

products should take care to dispose of the lamps properly, as the lamps contain trace amounts of 

mercury. Many resources are available to recycle these lamps. Please consult 

www.lamprecycle.org to identify lamp recycling locations and Federal and State regulations or 

contact JKL for assistance. 

 

 

JKL Contact:  

Sherry Carpenter  

Vice President 

Email: scarpenter@jkllamps.com  

Ph: 1-818-896-0019 ext 125  

 

 

Thank you, 

Joe Velas  

President  

JKL Components Corporation 
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